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Welcome back 
Welcome back to all the children after our Easter break. We hope everyone had an enjoyable 
break. It is great to see numbers attending school today the highest that it has been in some 
time.  
 
School Opening 
Thank you to all the parents again for wearing masks at the front of the school and for the 
speed in dropping and collecting children. Most parents have been excellent in this regard 
which makes it comfortable and safe for everyone. Our next school closure is Monday 3rd – 
7th of May for your diaries.  
 
GAA Coaching 
We have a GAA coach coming in the next four Tuesdays to coach Junior Infants, 1st, 3rd and 
5th class children. Children may wear their tracksuit if they wish on these days. After these 
four weeks the alternate classes will receive four weeks training.  
 
Books 
If you have any unwanted children’s books in good condition, we would be delighted to add 
them to our library!! If there are any at home, please send them in with your child.  
 
Recycling Batteries 
If you have any used batteries please send them into the school for recycling.  
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